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Tim,

 

Attached are the daily LDS inspection forms from June 4 to July 2, 2018. Please note that the incorrect date was written
on the form for 6/5/18 and 6/7/2018. The form completed by C. Chess with the date 6-7-18 was actually recorded on 6/8.

 

Below is a table summarizing the CN results for the VLF2 Pumpback Vault.

 

 

Location Date WAD CN
(mg/L)

SGVLF Pumpback
Vault 5/29/2018 <0.01

SGVLF Pumpback
Vault 6/4/2018 <0.01

SGVLF Pumpback
Vault 6/13/2018 <0.01

SGVLF Pumpback
Vault 6/18/2018 <0.01

 

 

As discussed last week, Total CN was identified in the VLF2 Underdrain sump with a maximum concentration of 0.013
mg/l (WAD CN were non-detect). While there is no regulatory limit identified with Total CN, CC&V requested additional
analysis from the analytical laboratory to determine if a possible sulfide interference may exist, resulting in artificially high
Total CN readings. SG-Vault samples collected on the 13th and 18th of June were split at the lab to determine if there is
any sulfide interference, one split sample was treated for sulfides and the other was untreated. All samples were analyzed
using EPA method 335.4. The results for the treated sample showed total CN as non-detect, with the untreated sample
0.01 mg/l. 
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While no flow has been observed or recorded in the VLF2 Underdrain, the standing water in the sump has been pumped
back to VLF2. Any new flow or water in the sump will be recorded and DRMS will be notified.

 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions

 

Thank you,

 

Justin Bills

Senior Environmental Specialist

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

 

T 719.689.4046

M 719.306.3388 
 
www.newmont.com 
 
Newmont Mining Corporation 
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

100 North 3rd Street

Victor, CO 80860

 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

 

 

 
LDS_Inspections_0604_0702.pdf 
2038K

http://www.newmont.com/
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=5f09c8c280&view=att&th=1645d3ac24b5ed4e&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw



























































	2018-07-02EMailXmtlCA - VLF2 LDS Data
	2018-07-02_LDS_Inspections_0604_0702



